
 
 

 

  

 

 
26 September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Multi -Sports after school club 

Next week we will be running our first afterschool club of the year for Year 3 and 

4 children.  This will be run by one of our sports coaches who is also teaching 

some P.E lessons in school on Thursday afternoons.  The club will run in term time 

until the end of Term 2.  

There are 20 spaces available on a first come first served basis.  Please email the 

school office to book a place for your child. office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

The first session will begin on the Thursday 2nd of October. The club will start 

straight after school and children will need picking up for the finish time of 

4.20pm. 

 

Kind Regards 

Kate Evans 

Head of School  

 

 

 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs. R Simpson 

Head of School: Mrs. K Evans  
 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  

mailto:office@banwell.extendlearning.org

